

Southern Chester County Sportsmen's &Farmers' Association

720 Sportsman Lane Kennett Square, Pennsylvania

CurrentNews Briefs

This is the year for activity at the SCCSFA grounds. Improvements to the property are in full swing and we are very excited about all the new

ways members will be able to enjoy our facilities. Be sure to look for the details e in the next full Newsletter.

- The Mentor Review Board (MRB) is asking existing Mentors to confirm their interest in continuing their duties and are inviting any member interested in the program to contact membership@sccsfa.org Look for more details in the Newsletter.
- Do you know someone on the membership waiting list? Let them know the new member intake process has begun.
- The SCCSFA Forest Stewardship Plan has been completed and was approved by West Marlborough Township.
- ❖ 1000 Trout were stocked in the Lake on March 31st ranging from 12 to 20 inches.

- The Long-Range Precision Shooting (LRP) Course being offered at the Club is drawing quite an interest.
- Kudos to David Jahn and Joe Neuman, for pulling up the old aerator network and removing it from the bottom of the Lake.
- Remington is donating 1 million rounds to Ukraine citizens.
- Green Giant Arborvitae will be planted on the property line bordering the apartments.
- ❖ A committee was formed to review the current By-Laws.
- Next USPSA pistol shoot is April 16th
- ❖ It was recently discovered that two of our



members, Chuck Farnan and Lew Kinter, for the past 8 years, have provided a weekly service. Without being asked, they took it upon themselves to fill a need by cleaning the

clubhouse, including bathrooms and storage areas. We are truly thankful for their dedication to us.

Send comments to newsletter@sccsfa.org